Walden Peer Counseling Application
Walden is a peer counseling and referral service. We are currently looking for dedicated and caring individuals with diverse experiences to serve the Yale community. Our hotline and walk-in services aim to provide an anonymous, confidential, and nonjudgmental counseling environment for Yale undergraduates. All Walden counselors are trained by professionals from Yale University Health Services and from private practices in the New Haven area. We are equipped to handle a variety of issues, including but not limited to depression, relationships, academic stress, and identity concerns related to sexuality, race, and ethnicity.
Being a Walden counselor is a serious time commitment, and counselors are expected to attend weekly meetings/training sessions and weekly shifts. All counselors are required to attend a two-day training session in the fall.
In the spirit of confidentiality and anonymity, we ask that you not discuss your application to Walden with others.
To apply, please answer the following questions on no more than one attached sheet.  Please include the following information at the top of your application:
Name:                        

Residential college and class year:
Phone number:



Major:
Email address:



Will you be here both semesters next year?
1. What do you believe to be Walden’s role on campus?  In your opinion, what responsibilities does Walden have to the Yale community?
2. Why do you want to be a Walden counselor? What do you believe you can bring to Walden?
3.  Walden Counselors take a wide variety of calls. Imagine that as a counselor you receive a call, and the caller opens with the following statement:
“I’m a freshman who just returned to campus from winter break at home. I was super excited about life at Yale first semester, but after having some distance from school and spending time with my family and friends, I’m feeling nervous about adjusting back to Yale. I feel torn between the two places, and by not being able to fully invest in either I am anxious about losing out on both my Yale experience and my relationships at home.”
How might you respond to this caller? Please include (in quotes) what you would say to begin the counseling session and a brief explanation of why you would say it.
4.  Are there any topics that might be difficult for you to discuss or handle?
5.  How did you hear about Walden?
6.  Please tell us anything else that you would like us to know.
Please email your completed application to walden.counseling@gmail.com.  The first (priority) application deadline is Friday, March 9th, 2018 at 11:59 PM, and the final deadline is Friday, March 30th, 2018 at 11:59 PM.  After we have received your completed application, we will contact you via email to schedule an interview.
